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MCK holiday office closure  
 
(Kahnawake – 17, Ohiarí:ha / June 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
would like to inform the community that all administrative offices will be closed on 
Monday, June 20th. 
 
The Recycling Depot will also be closed and household recycling pick up will be moved 
to Tuesday, June 21st. As always, essential services will remain operational. Regular 
office hours will resume Tuesday, June 21st at 8:30am. 
 
The holiday closure is normally scheduled to be taken for National Aboriginal Day on 
June 21st. However, the office closure was scheduled for Monday.  
 
Henceforth, the holiday will be celebrated the day on which it falls, except weekends, in 
which case it will be scheduled on Friday or Monday. The MCK apologizes for this 
inconvenience. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until Monday, June 20th at 4pm. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 


